Eco Committee Launches Plastic Clever Initiative to Reduce Waste

Our Lower Academy Eco Committee students are taking significant
steps towards reducing plastic waste by participating in the national
Plastic Clever Schools programme. This initiative aims to help the
school become Plastic Clever, with a strong focus on waste reduction.

A key aspect of the programme is to minimise the amount of plastic
and litter on school grounds. To lead this effort, the Lower Academy
is forming a Plastic Clever Crew, which will collaborate with the Eco
Committee to drive the initiative forward.

The school will engage students, staff, parents, and carers in
discussions about reducing plastic use. We look forward to sharing
updates and progress with the community as they work towards a
more sustainable future.

“It is important to preserve wildlife in the oceans. Recycling allows us to create better plastic we can use all the time and not
single use”” Alfie.B - Year 9

“Recycling plastic helps the environment.” Keila.E - Year 9

For more information about the Plastic Clever Schools programme please visit: https://plasticcleverschools.co.uk/




